August 28, 1979

Harold Welsberg
Route I2-0ld Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 2I70I

Dear Harold:
Thank you for your letter of August 9, 1979,

Yes, I would appreciate a privacy waiver for

all the correspondence dealing with the clothing
worn by JFK. I hope that I can make changes in

the revisions of I972, with respect of having
special photographs made of the Presidents' clothing.
Chances are slim, but I have to try.

Would you please gave me the address of Popkin.

Time will prove taat Novel & Castillo were involved
(1f not sooner) in the assassimation.. Would a letter
of introduction by you help me in getting copies of
Popkin records? Wwould appreciate.

Vo you have any more coples of Post Mortem for sale?

- Re Woods, II
Ironton Court
aurora, Golorado 800I0




